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News from New Brunswick 

Mathieu Lanteigne, APLA VP New Brunswick 

 

UNB Libraries 

Jeannie Bail will be joining UNB Libraries (Fredericton) in early December as the Director of Learning & 

Research Services.  Jeannie holds a Master of Science, Library and Information Science, from the Pratt 

Institute, NY, as well as a law degree from the Brooklyn Law School. She is currently the Information 

Services Librarian at the QEII Library, Memorial University of Newfoundland (MUN), and has previously 

been Special Collections Librarian, Copyright Coordinator, and Business Liaison Librarian at MUN.  Her 

experience is both broad, having worked in corporate, law, and academic library contexts, as well as 

deep. Her work with various information services, library instruction, special collections, copyright, 

collections development and project management will serve UNB well.  

  

Bibliothèque de droit Michel-Bastarache (Université de Moncton) 

Jeanne Maddix retired on August 1st, 2016, after 11 years as Director of the Université de Moncton’s 

Bibliothèque de droit Michel-Bastarache. Jeanne has also served twenty years as City Librarian at the 

Moncton Public Library. Throughout her career, Jeanne has been a dedicated member of many 

professional associations, namely APLA, NBPLA and CALL/ACBD. Please join us in wishing Jeanne a very 

happy retirement! 


